ETOBICOKE FAMILY LIFE EDUCATION CENTRE

The Organizational meeting of the Etobicoke Family Life Education Centre was held on Tuesday Sept. 17th, 1974 at 7:30 P.M. in the Board Room of The Etobicoke Board of Education.

The meeting was carried by a member of the Etobicoke Family Life Education Centre, Mr. Abdul Chaudry.

ATTENDANCE: - 28 guests

GUESTS: Mr. David Barr from the Department of Guidance and Counselling, of the Board of Education of Etobicoke.

Dr. Stanley Shapiro, Psychologist

Mr. Don Wilson, Family Life Consultant, Sheridan

College.

The Chairman opened the meeting with a brief historical review of the work of the Centre's Committee. Mr. Chaudry also pointed out the long and short term goals of the Association. Short term goal, Study Groups, Long term goals, Family Counselling.

This being an organizational meeting the Chairman called for nominations for the positions of:

CHAIRMAN
VICE - CHAIRMAN
SECRETARY
TREASURER
3 EXECUTIVES

CHAIRMAN: Mr. A. Chaudry, nominated by Mrs. Morrison, seconded by Mal Pyper (UNAMINOUS)

VICE - CHAIRMAN: Mrs. M.E. Morrison, nominated by Mrs. Carol

Jacobson, seconded by Sandra Cruikshank (UNANIMOUS)

SECRETARY: Mrs. Betty Tyrala, nominated by Mrs. Joan Thornton, seconded by Mrs. Pat Wood. (UNANIMOUS)

CONTID

TREASURER: Mrs. Doreen Hunt, nominated by Dr. A. Shoruer, seconded by Emily Shore. (UNAMAMOUS)

EXECUTIVE MEMBERS: Mrs. Joan Thornton, nominated by Mrs. Morrison, seconded by Mrs. Tyrala. (UNANIMOUS)

Eva Allmen, nominated by Mal Pyper, seconded by Mrs. Shapiro

Alan Inama, nominated by Mrs. Tyrala, seconded by Mrs. Thornton.

The selection of officers was followed by announcements about the start of Parent Study Groups on Oct. 8th, and the announcement of registration night on Oct. 1.

The film " INDIVIDUAL PSYCHOLOGY " was shown to the group present. After the film Dr. Shapiro answered questions from the audience.

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 P.M.